CONTACT US:

WCSO RESERVE PROGRAM
WCSOReserveProgram@washingtoncountyor.gov
503-846-5574

REGISTER FOR Q&A:

bit.ly/WCSO ReserveDeputy

MARCH 1, 2025
1-3 PM

Public Safety Training Center
600 SW Walnut Street, Hillsboro, OR 97123

Want to serve your community but can’t make a
full-time commitment? Consider joining the Sheriff's
Office Reserve Program!

Reserve deputies are sworn volunteer law enforcement
professionals who assist full-time patrol deputies
protect and serve our community. Reserves receive

the same high-quality training as their full-time
counterparts.

If you would like to learn more about this unique
volunteer opportunity, attend a special Q&A session
on Saturday, March 1, 2025, at our Public Safety
Training Center.

Members of the Reserve Program team will be there to
answer your questions!

APPLICATION DEADLINE FOR THE NEXT
RESERVE ACADEMY IS APRIL 1, 2025.
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